
Inland Port Special Planning Area
Letter of Authorization

What is a letter of authorization?
A letter of authorization is required when the person(s) 
applying for a planning application is not the registered 
owner(s) of the subject property. The letter of 
authorization ensures that the registered owner(s) of 

the subject property has knowledge of, and authorizes, 
the planning application. The registered owner(s) of the 
property is the name that appears on the Certificate  
of Title.
 

TO:	 Inland Port Special Planning Area
	 610-800 Portage Avenue
	 Winnipeg, MB  R3G 0N4 
	 or by email at inlandportspa@gov.mb.ca. 

RE:
(civic address or legal description of property)

I/we hereby give authorization to:

(Applicant’s name)

to apply for a planning application for the above property.

Registered owner(s) on the current Status of Title or Certificate of Title:

(please print name)

(signature)							       (date)

(please print name)

(signature)							       (date)

(please print name)

(signature)							       (date)

(please print name)

(signature)							       (date)


